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It’s my pleasure to inform you that, after the peer-review your paper with entitled, 

“Administration of Intravenous Fluconazole and Management of Diabetes in a Patient 

with Septic Shock Condition, COPD Exacerbation, and Hospital-Acquired Pneumonia: 

Case Report”  

has been ACCEPTED to be published regularly in Jurnal Teknologi Laboratorium (JTL) Vol. 

12 No. 2 2023. Your article will be available online on 

https://www.teknolabjournal.com/index.php/Jtl/. Thank you very much for submitting your 

article to Jurnal Teknologi Laboratorium (JTL). I hope and waiting could submit your other 

paper in my journal. 
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Editor in Chief 



 

 


